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MEMORANDUM
To:  KSUS International Operators
Fm:  John Bales, Director of Aviation
Re:  U.S. Customs & Border Protection Clearance Facility

We are very excited to announce the new General Aviation Clearance Facility is finally open!  It was a costly and complicated project but well worth it to ensure international clearances will continue to be available to you at the Spirit of St. Louis Airport.  In addition to funding the construction cost of the building, there are several ongoing expenses that the Airport is required to pay.  These include international trash, internet, phone lines and utilities that annually exceed $50,000.
We have come to the difficult conclusion that we are going to have to impose a facility charge of $90.00 per arrival to help offset some of the ongoing expenses.  Since the Customs Box is located on ramp space leased by TAC Air they will be performing the ground handling and have agreed to collect this fee on our behalf.  We will bill them monthly based on the number of flights as provided by the Customs Officer.  Standard ground handling fees will apply.   Contact TAC Air for further information.
We very much appreciate your business and are looking forward to getting back to pre-COVID operations levels.  It is an honor to have you all as users of the Spirit of St. Louis Airport.  
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me or Dave Schubert.
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